
 
 
No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/86                 Dated 23rd November, 2017. 
To 

1.     Smt Aruna Sundarrajan   
        Secretary, Dept of Telecom 
        Sanchar Bhavan  
        New Delhi-110001 
 

2. Shri Anupam Shrivastava 
    Chairman and Managing Director 
    Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited 
    Janpath, New Delhi-11OOO1 

Sub: Protest Rally by the CPSE Executives, against affordability clause for 3rd 
PRC implementation under the banner of National Confederation of Officers 
Association (NCOA) on 27.11.2017 --- intimation regarding: 
Ref: NCOA letter dated 10.11.2017 in this regard. 

Respected Sir, 

National Confederation of Officers Association (NCOA) in its meeting held at Chennai on 
06.08.2017 decided to strongly protest against the Govt decision on affordability clause and 
launch agitation programms during November, 2017 if the issues are not resolved by that 
time. 

As per the above decision, NCOA vide its letter to Secretary, DPE dated 
10.11.2017 (copy enclosed) intimated that a protest rally will be conducted at 
New Delhi on 27.11.2017 from SCOPE building to DPE office demanding removal 
of affordability clause from 3rd PRC implementation for the Executives of various 
CPSEs.  SNEA is an affiliate to the NCOA. 

  

With kind regards,  
 
 
(Sebastin. K) 
Copy to: 1. Smt Sujata T Ray, DIR(HR), BSNL Board for information and n/a please.  
2. Shri N. Sivasailam, Addl Secretary (T), DoT for information and n/a please. 
3. Shri A. M. Gupta, GM (SR), BSNL CO for information and n/a please.  


